
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 97.83% 

Sycamores – 95.17% 

Poplars – 95.33% 

Maples – 98.52% 

Elms – 96.67% 

Hawthorns – 95.33% 

Chestnuts – 97.33% 

 

Well done to Maple class 

again this week!  

 
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have used Talk 4 Writing and actions to retell the 

story of The Little Red Hen. I wonder if the children can show you?! 

Saplings – This week we have been practicing our subtraction skills. We 

have made super progress and worked really hard. We can now write 

number sentences independently.  

Sycamores – We have had an exciting week learning about animals and 

grouping them in science. We have drawn pictures for each group: 

mammals, birds, fish, amphibians and reptiles.  

Poplars – This week we have been focusing on animals we would find in 

Keny. Can’t wait for our art lesson next week when we print them.  

Maples – In science, we have been finding out about vertebrates and 

invertebrates and sorting out animals that belong to these groups.  

Elms – In Science, we are looking at teeth and how we care for them. As 

part of this, we are investigating the effect of different drinks on our teeth. 

We have loved planning and conducting our experiment and observing the 

differences daily. 

Hawthorns – Year 5 have produced some excellent work in PSHE this week, 

learning all about the planet and why we need to protect it and how we can 

do it.  

Chestnuts – We loved sharing or knowledge of our Geography top 

(Ecosystems) with our parents and carers during the drop in this week.  

 

Another busy week at St. Aidan’s! 

 

We would like to announce that Miss Marshall is expecting a baby and will be 

starting her maternity towards the end of March. We are currently in the 

process of recruiting for her maternity cover. 

 

This week, Year 5 and 6 have had a lovely time at the parent/carer drop ins. 

Year 5 explored space for activities relating to their Science topic and Year 6 

completed a range of activities relating to their geography topic on Rainforest 

ecosystems.  

 

We have had an order from Scholastic as money raised from previous year's 

book fair has allowed us to buy some books for our new library.  

 

I am also hearing some really positive comments from our Cricket coach who is 

currently delivering lessons in school.   

 

Next week we have Safer Internet Day on Tuesday and as an end of term treat, 

we have rockpool workshops coming in for the whole school. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Teer. 

 

A massive well done to all children who have 

achieved something outside of school! 

 
 


